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From: "Corey Rateau" <CRateau@town.arlington.ma.us>

"Dan Warren" <DWarren@town.arlington.ma.us>, "MaryAnn Sullivan"
<MSullivan@town.arlington.ma.us>

"Michael Rademacher" <MRademacher@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Paul Conroy"
<PConroy@town.arlington.ma.us>, "Sean Kiernan" <SKiernan@town.arlington.ma.us>

Date: 12/05/2014 12:48 PM
Subject: Re: Irving at Ravine

To:

Cc:

Marry Ann,

| took a look at the sign. | think the wording on the sign is fine (it utilizes standard MUTCD wording), is the

same standard that is used throughout town, and unlike whatever was there before, it directly reflects the
language in the Selectmen's approval meeting notes. However, | do think that the original location of the sign
would be more effective at maintaining the open corner. Also, the placement of the bottom of the sign is
somewhat high (approximately 10 feet) and | feel if lowered somewhere closer to the minimum height requirement
of 7 feet, perspicuity will be increased.

| spoke to Dan and he stated that he would have the crew take care of those changes. Once those changes are
made, | don't see the need for any more.

Officer Corey P. Rateau

Arlington Police Department

Traffic and Parking Unit ;
(781)-316-3944 (Office) **NOTE NEW NUMBER**
(781)-316-3933 (Fax)
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